The City of Norman
201 W Gray, Bldg. A
Norman, OK. 73069

Date: October 2™, 2012

To whom it may concern,

The Clark Ranch would like to request the City of Norman to accept a 15 ft.
private road instead of the required 20 ft private road. It was brought to our attention
that we need to request a approved variance for our private drive. John Yaroslavski
Construction Inspector with the City of Norman said the road was sufficient for its
intended purpose.

Sincer{y,\

David Clark
Clark Ranch



